
 

 

 

Dear Parent(s) and Guardian(s),  

As always, there are lots of things going on at MAX.  Here are the highlights! 

  

 February is Black History Month. Mr. Nguyen’s Social Studies students will research 

individuals who have made significant contributions to society. His students will read facts 

throughout the month of February.  

 

 Parent/Teacher Conferences will be held on February 8th. Conference forms were sent 

home on Monday, January 28th.  Please complete and return the form by  

Wednesday, January 30th.   

 

 We are currently accepting applications for the 2019-2020 school year. If you know 

anyone who may be interested in sending their child to MAX, please encourage them to 

contact the office for more information about the application process. You may also wish 

to spread the word about the Open House for Prospective Parents which will be held on 

Wednesday, February 27th at 1:30.  

 

 At MAX we love to honor Grandparents! To do so, we are inviting Grandparents to attend 

our Book Fair and for refreshments. The schedule is as follows: 

February 19th – (2:00-4:00) Lower School to Book Fair 

February 20th – (2:00-4:00) Middle School to Book Fair 

February 21st – (2:00-4:00) Upper School to Book Fair 

 

 Check your child’s folders for Intent to Return Forms which will be sent home on February 

11th. Complete the form to let us know your plans for the 2019-2020 school year.  

 

 Please review the calendar on the reverse side of this letter.   
 
Our Race for Their Future Race Fest is coming up on Saturday, March 16th. I hope you are all 

selling raffle tickets and encouraging friends and family members to sign up for this wonderful 

event. Go to https://runsignup.com/racefortheirfuture2019 to sign up to participate in the race. 

We also appreciate volunteers. MAX NEEDS YOU!!  

Please contact Wendie Darcey at (985) 665-9557 to find out how you can help!!!  

 

I am happy to report that our School Lunch Program seems to be very well-received.  We 

welcome your feedback!  Please share your comments and concerns.   

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s teacher or the front office personnel if necessary. 

Thank you for all your support.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Rebecca B. Walker, Principal 

 

January 29, 2019•Principal’s Pen 

from Mrs. Walker, Principal 


